
EMAIL FROM NORMAN COPLAND

Hi Alison just a short email with regards to your application being rejected by ACC

I Norman Copland the owner of property 26 Picardy Court would like to state that I have no
concerns with your proposal for a short term lease.  I know how much time/effort and resources
that you have invested in the property and I hope that my input helps you become successful.

Yours sincerely Norman

I can send you the original email if you would like.
Alison McLeod


